
Good afternoon, 

 

I’ve recently learned of The Willits Redwood Company logging live, old growth Redwood Trees off highway 20 in the 

Jackson State Demonstration Area. Who has allowed/permitted this occurrence? Why is this acceptable?  

 

Please contact me as soon as possible. 

Thank you. 

 

Regards, 

 

Andy Castaneda  

 


